
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELTH STREET SW
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554

December 8, 2003

Hobart & William Smith College
300 Pulteney Street
Geneva, NY  14456

Attention: Mr. Michael Black

Dear Applicant/Council

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned earth station application filed November
19, 2003 on behalf of Hobart & William Smith Colleges for reason stated below; we have
hereby dismissed this application without action taken.

This Application is unacceptable as filed due to you did not submit all required
information on FCC Form 312 in order to process when filed.

          Sincerely Yours,

Telecommunications Specialist
Systems Analysis Branch

         Satellite Division
International Bureau


